From: George OConnor <george.oconnor@proplogix.com>
Sent: Friday, November 17, 2023 2:41 AM
Subject: 145 Canal Street Unit 114 aka 114 Birmingham

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Hello,
| have left a message with the city blight officer to verify any code violations.
There is no permit history for this unit of the building.

WPCA Bridgeport is the sewer provider (master meter)
Aquarion is the water provider (master meter)



